Come to our open evening at Trent Vale to celebrate our
75t anniversary on Tuesday 8" July 2025 6:30pm — 8pm.

/A chance to meet old friends, catch up and reflect on your time \
at this school.

A chance to have a look at the memorabilia from the school.

An opportunity to have a look around the school and see what

\has changed (or not!) /

This is a ticketed event. Tickets are £5 each. Please complete and
return the attached slip via email or in person to the school office
to request a ticket. Or follow the QR code to our website to access
the slip. Tickets are also available at our school fair so please pop
along on the 21°' June 11-2pm. Numbers are strictly limited.




Please email the form to office@trentvale.notts.sch.uk or pop in and see the office to hand it in.

Your ticket will be emailed or posted to you. There is a £5 entry fee, please pay cash on the door
when you arrive. Your ticket is for you only as we have to limit numbers.
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Address

What years did you attend Trent Vale?.........cccooeeveeeiciccnnnnnns
Do you have any photos of your time here that you can share with school? yes no
If possible, could you bring a copy when you visit? We will have a display board for them to go on.

How would you sum up your time at Trent Vale?

Who was your headteacher?

Who was your favourite member of staff?

What was your favourite part of the day?

Do you have a particular special memory/special day at Trent Vale?

Would you be happy for any of your comments or photos to be displayed in school? yes  no

Any further comments you want to share with us.
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